
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
TO: EUSTIS CITY COMMISSION 

 

FROM: TOM CARRINO, CITY MANAGER 
 

DATE: JANUARY 16, 2025 
 

RE:   RESOLUTION NUMBER 25-12 - SEVENTH ADDENDUM TO THE AMENDED AND 
RESTATED SOLID WASTE AND RECYCLING COLLECTION AND DISPOSAL 
CONTRACT   

 

Introduction: 
The City of Eustis recently issued a Request for Proposals (RFP) for Waste Collection Services.  
Resolution 25-12 allows for a one-month extension of the current contract with Waste Management to 
maintain services through March 1, 2025, in order to finalize the new agreement.  
 

Recommended Action: 
   Staff recommends approval of the Resolution. 
    

Background: 
The current waste disposal contract with Waste Management has been in effect since 2002, and it has 
been amended six times over the years.  Resolution 25-12 would approve a Seventh Addendum allowing 
for a one-month extension through March 1, 2025, under the current terms to allow for finalizing the new 
agreement.   
 

 

Budget Impact: 
Resolution 25-12 has no direct budget impact as the agreement allows for a one-month contract 
extension under the current terms. 
 

Attachments: 
Resolution Number 25-12 
 

  

 Prepared by: 
     Tom Carrino, City Manager 


